
Bury College

NEWSLETTER
July - August

Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 705 2233 - Email: ffn5@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, 
please ask a member of staff if you need help

Term End 
Dates:

College Children: 

Friday 26th
June 2019

Term time children 
(grant/ schools): 

Friday 12th
July 2019

All children return: 

Monday 2nd 
September 

2019 

Anyone who falls 
outside of these 

dates must inform 
a member of the 
leadership team 
ASAP so we can 

update our 
registers and 

staffing 
accordingly. 

Lambs:
The Little Lambs have been exploring The 
Hungry Caterpillar story book. We will be 
sending the story home each night with a 
different child. This is to support 
communication and language development. 
We look forward to receiving pictures via 
iConnect/ ParentZone of you and your child 
sharing the story at home.
We are also focusing on our developing our 
garden area. We will be planting in our 
garden with the children, keep an eye out 
for our beautiful sunflowers!

Ducks:
Ducks have really enjoyed 
exploring the topic of animals, 
especially after we introduced 
some new animals in our small 
world area. We had a very special 
visitor - Bobby the Bunny which is 
Ellie’s new baby rabbit. The 
children adored feeding her and 
stroking her gently, therefore 
showing care and concern for 
living things.

Farmers:
The Farmers have been learning about 
recycling following on from one of the 
children’s interests. Our friend helps to litter 
pick at the local park. They have enjoyed filling 
their home learning bags with recycling from 
home and sorting them into the correct baskets 
back at nursery. The children have helped to 
create two displays focussed on recycling, 
linking to our new stories about animals being 
endangered from plastic and waste. 

The last few months of the academic year will 
see a great focus on those children leaving to 
go to school, ensuring they are prepared for 
their move. Our main areas are: building 
independence and emotional resilience whilst 
also focusing on maths and phonic skills. We 
will also be taking part in weekly P.E and yoga 
sessions. Teachers from local schools have 
been invited into our setting to meet the 
children and key workers will be completing 
transition packs to support effective 
information sharing. 

We will be focusing on maths and 
promoting numbers, shape, space 
and measure through lots of 
problem solving. We have recently 
sent home learning bags to support 
our topic. Please spend some time 
filling out the sheets with your child, 
take photographs and share them 
with nursery.



Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 705 2233 - Email: ffn5@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, 
please ask a member of staff if you need help

If you would like to book a party at Running Wild, log onto www.runningwildparties.co.uk 
where you can check availability and book online. 

Alternatively ring 0161 653 1996 and speak to Paula. 

Party time! 

Exciting News!
The Fisherfield Family is growing! 

We will be opening a new setting based at 
Derby St Children’s Centre, Heywood, OL10 4QJ. 

The setting is currently undergoing extensive renovations. 
Open days will be announced in due course.

We need your help! 
As a setting we are working hard to develop 

our garden. We have recently enhanced 
farmers gardening area and the mud 

kitchens. We have been planting with the 
children and have collecting resources 

suitable for outdoors such as: metal pots and 
pans, gardening tools, planters and bedding 
plants. If you have any resources at home 
you think we may be able to utilise such as 
old pots and pans or kitchen utensils, plants 
or seeds please bring them to nursery for the 

children to use outdoors!

Question of the month
Are you aware of the nursery’s vision 

and developments for the future?

Upcoming events:
Summer Fair: 

Date to be confirmed

Teddy Bears Picnic: 
Wednesday 3rd July 2019


